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12 February 2020  

 
Dear Resident/Proprietor, 
 
ADVANCED WARNING 
A4173 PITCHCOMBE JUNCTION – ROAD CLOSURES 
 
We are now ready to complete the surfacing works on the A4173 at Pitchcombe Junction. 
We will need to close the road over night on the following dates: 
 
Resurfacing works 
• Thursday 20 February, 7pm – 6am 
• Friday 21 February, 7pm – 6am 
• Monday 24 February – Friday 28 February, 7pm – 6am 

 
White lines and Street lighting installations 
• Monday 2 March – Wednesday 4 March, 7pm – 6am 
 
The closures will be in place from 7pm until 6am each night and a signposted diversion route 
will be in place. We have provided a map of the diversion route on the following page. 
 
Unfortunately, there is an element of noise with any road works, especially with resurfacing; 
however, we will try to keep this to a minimum. Access will be maintained to 
residents/businesses living within the closure area. 
 
We also apologise for the inconvenience and disruption that these closures may have and 
thank you for your patience while we complete your new Pitchcombe Junction. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries about the information contained in this letter, please feel 
free to get in contact with me on 07818 432183 or via email, 
pitchcombe@knightsbrown.co.uk. 
 
You can also find further information about the scheme on Gloucestershire County Councils 
webpage:  https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/A4173  
 
We thank you for your continued understanding and support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cath Waller 
Public Liaison Officer 
M: 07818 43218 
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   DIVERSION ROUTE 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We strongly recommend vehicles use our signed diversion as it is suitable for all road users and 
will help avoid local congestion. We appreciate some road users will choose not to follow this 
advice and will use local routes away from our diversion. We urge everyone to drive with care 
and observe the usual traffic rules while this work takes place.  
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